
 
 
All community public water systems are now required to develop a Lead Service Line Inventory. The goal of this effort is 
to identify and remove sources of lead in our drinking water. It is unlikely that you have a lead service line. Even so, it is 
still important to check for lead sources in our drinking water because lead can cause serious health problems if too 
much enters your body.  
 
The Lead Service Line Inventory Survey is intended to aid in the identification and removal of lead service lines. To 
develop an accurate and complete inventory, we need your help in identifying service line material.  If you are 
connected to a public water system, please take a moment to scan the QR code or click the link below and complete this 
important survey. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G7YSBSL 
 


